
December 2017 – Woodview News 
 

December Dates to Remember 
 
7 Santa visits James Hillier 
7  Woodview Christmas Party @ ACS 5:30-7:00 
8 Last Day for Cereal Drive 
11 Dress like a Snowman – Wear White! 
12 Remember to donate to the Mitten tree 
13  Christmas Hat Day (antlers, Santa hats etc.) 
14 Dress like a Present Day (ribbons & bows) 
15 Wear a Christmas sweater or shirt 
18 Crazy Christmas Socks Day 
19 Christmas Stuffy Day 
20 Christmas Concert Day – Performances at 9:30, 2:00 and 6:30 
21 Red & Green Day – School Concert Day  
21 First Day of Winter (Winter Solstice) 
22 Christmas Karaoke & Pyjama Day – Last Day for 2017 
     January 8th – Back to School 
 
 

 

A huge thank you to those who have participated in the James Hillier fund raisers and donation drives.  Even though 

your children are only a part of our James Hillier community for a short time, we appreciate the effort you make to be a 

part of the school community.  

 
 Christmas Concert 
 We have been rehearsing a song on the recorder to play along with Mr. Kronwald’s class for the  
 Christmas concert.  For those who are willing and able to play the song, we will participate in the   
concert on December 20th.  There are three scheduled performances.  The first is really a dress rehearsal, 

at 9:30 a.m.  The second is our first real performance at 2:00 p.m., and there is an evening performance at 
6:30 p.m. as well.  If you are able, we would love for the students to participate in the evening performance. 

 The entire school will be watching the play the following day, when we will have one last opportunity 
 to perform the piece. 

S.N.A.P. (Stop Now And Plan)  We are following our Code Missions and are making apologies 

when they are needed. Modelling of S.N.A.P. skills happen on a daily basis as we work through a 

variety of smaller and larger problems.  As you know, the parent group for Dec. 6 was cancelled, 

but we look forward to meeting again in the new year to continue our sessions. 

   

Wishing you and your family health and happiness this holiday 

season.        Mrs. Telfer, John, Leo and Jordan. 


